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Today’s Program: Robert & Rebecca Bluestone, "Partnership of Business and the Arts"

                                                                       
LEAD THE WAY                    

PALS SCHOOL COOKOUT        
 

BE ready to: 
 
� Join our Roosevelt 

                            PALS for lunch May 23 
 
� Eat burgers and hot dogs 
 
� Enjoy laughter and play 

 
� Hear entertaining stories  
 
� Tell some hilarious kid jokes 

 
� Dodge the bees 
 
� Dance …maybe. (Who danced on 

that chair last year??) 
 

� Establish great memories 
 

� Lead the Way through 
engagement   

 

 
 

 
NEWS AT A GLANCE 

 
• Clarity Care is holding their annual golf outing on Monday, June 

25 at the Butte des Morts Country Club. If you are not a golfer 
and would love to be pampered, they are also offering a spa 
afternoon.  

• Looking to have a little golf fun?? Some of our Rotarians have 
established a golf day. We will meet every Tuesday at 
Lakeshore Golf Course, starting the week of April 23. All are 
welcome, including non-Rotarians. Tee time is around 4:30 
p.m. Contact John Holdorf for more details. 

• The Dragon Boats are coming again….third week of 
September!! See Craig Burnett for details. 

• We will be welcoming a new exchange student from India next 
fall. She is a 17 year old female. Thanks to Laura LeRoy for 
being the first host family. If you need more info or would also 
like to be a host family for her, contact Tom Shepeck. 

• Brooke Barthels, daughter of our own Lynn Barthels, shared an 
update about her travels all over the world. Specifically, she 
talked about her involvement in an orphanage in Cambodia. 
She is looking to help raise funds for medical needs, food and 
clothing for these children. She is very dedicated to this project. 
If you would like to help, please contact Lynn Barthels. 

• WineFeast data are not in yet, but again, thanks for all the 
support, and for all the club volunteers that helped. Without the 
support of the entire club, this event would not be possible. 

• The Changing of the Guard event is approaching. It will be 
held June 27 at the Bridgewood Resort Hotel and Conference 
Center in Neenah. If you are interested in helping with the 
program for the evening, contact Marcus. He will be forming 
a committee to plan the program for that night. 



NEW MEMBER 

ROTARIAN OF THE WEEK  

 

 
 

Laura LeRoy, 
Operations Officer, 

UW-Oshkosh Credit Union 
 

Favorite club project:  The PAL 
Program - reading is such an important 
part of everyone's life, and helping kids 
makes everyone feel good! 
 
Proudest achievement:   My Rottweiler 
Kali & I getting our Therapy Dogs 
International certification so we could do 
therapy visits together. 
 
Earliest memory:   My dad coming home 
to tell me that I had a new baby sister with 
red hair and I said, "So?" 
 
Nobody in my club knows: I had a 
HUGE crush on Barry Manilow when I 
was in 7th grade because he was famous 
and had a big nose (hey, I was 12, ok??) 
 
Favorite part of every Rotary meeting:    
Table conversation with people that I 
meet. 
 
Three things I’d want on a deserted 
island:   Music, suntan lotion and my 
scuba gear. 
 
The one television show I don’t usually 
tell people I watch is : Dog the Bounty 
Hunter. (My husband got me started on it) 
 
When I tell people I'm in Southwest 
Rotary, they: Say, "What aren't you 
involved in?" 
 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of 
my life, they would be: Chocolate, 
cheesecake and Topper's Ultimate 
Pepperoni Pizza. 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 
April 25 - Rotary Board meeting at La 
Sure’s Banquet Hall 4:00 p.m. All 
members welcome to attend. 
 
April 27  - President/President-Elect 
meeting, Plaza Hotel, 8:00 a.m. 
 
April 27 - 29  District 6270 conference in 
Lake Geneva at the Grand Geneva 
Resort. See Rotary International website 
for details. 
 
May 23 - Cookout at Roosevelt School. 
No meeting at Robbins. Round table only. 
 
June 27  - Changing of the Guard dinner, 
Best Western Bridgewood Resort and 
Hotel, Neenah. Details to follow.  
 
August 15  - Fun night at Fowlers. 
Southwest Rotary members only, details 
to follow later. 
 

WELCOME SPRING! 

 

 

ROTARY GREETERS 
 
April 25  - Jason Scharrer 
    Jason's Mentor    
 
May 2 - Todd Benson 
 Brian Hochstein  
 
May 9 - Marcus Butts 
 Amy Montgomery   
 

May 16 - Susan Matz                     
   Don Simons 

 

Please send information to be included in next 
week’s copy of THE HUB by Friday to: 

        JoAnn Konkel at jokonkel@aol.com 

 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 
April 25  - Robert and Rebecca 
Bluestone, "Partnership of Business and 
the Arts" 
 
May 2 - Inductions 
 
May 9 - Michael Briley, UW-Oshkosh 
Professor of Physics, "The Search for 
Planets Around Other Stars" 
 
 

INVOCATION - CLUB 
SERVICE 

 
April – Dick Ames 

May  -  Kate Thome 

June  -  Tom Kloeckner 

Thanks to Dick for presenting the 
invocation this month and for all those 
who have volunteered this coming year. If 
you would like to get involved, contact 
Kent Mosebach. Call 235-0420 or e-mail 
kmosebach@new.rr.com 
 
     

AREA ROTARY MEETINGS 
 
Oshkosh Downtown – Monday Noon   

Oshkosh Park Plaza Hotel 

Oshkosh Southwest – Wednesday Noon  
Robbin’s Restaurant 

Oshkosh Morning – Friday 7:00 a.m.    
Oshkosh Park Plaza Hotel 

Rotary eClub One – 24/7/365                    
(online meeting make-up) 
www.rotaryeclubone.org 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
THE FOUR WAY TEST 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and 
better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned? 


